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Dear Sirs and Ma'ams,  

I believe in Oregon’s vote-by-mail system. This proposed shift to exclusive in-person 

voting, coupled with stringent identification requirements is anti-democratic, 

threatening to disenfranchise countless Oregonians. Many citizens, including the 

elderly, disabled, and those with demanding work schedules, rely on the convenience 

and flexibility of our very secure vote-by-mail procedures.  I urge you to reject Senate 

Bill 210 and uphold the integrity of Oregon’s electoral system as it is currently.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Terese M. Thoennes 


